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GET READY FOR NEW JERSEY’S NEW FAMILY LEAVE INSURANCE LAW

We begin the New Year by focusing on New Jersey's new “Family Leave Insurance Law” 
(“FLI”), sometimes referred to as the “Paid Family Leave Law”, and how it will affect your 
employees in New Jersey. Although employees are not eligible for benefits until July 1, 2009, 
you need to be aware of these changes now so you may make appropriate changes to your 
policies and procedures.
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